Dear [your MPP],

This is a request that the Province of Ontario follows British Columbia’s example and immediately passes an order protecting sports organizations and their volunteers from any litigation resulting from COVID-19.

I live in your riding and I am a member of Central Tennis Club, a volunteer-run community club located at 40 Montgomery Road in Etobicoke.

Our club is reopening by July 1, 2020 and will be following provincial and municipal public health guidelines for reopening during the pandemic. The club and its volunteer board would benefit greatly from an act that would protect them from any potential liability related to COVID-19, providing they continue to follow public health guidelines during the pandemic.

The outdoor tennis season is short—normally from April to September—so this is an urgent request.

For more information on what the Government of British Columbia has enacted to protect amateur sport volunteers in its province, please click on the link below to read a recent article from a newspaper, The Chronicle Herald in British Columbia:

https://www.thechronicleherald.ca/sports/hockey/province-clears-insurance-roadblockto-return-of-amateur-sport-in-bc-460713/

I look forward to your prompt response.

Thank you,

[Name]
